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Welcome Back 

 
The children have already settled into the school routine and are working hard.  

Thank you for supporting our new uniform policy. The children are looking really smart 

and behaviour has been excellent!! 

 

Allergy Alert! 
 

One of our children is currently undergoing tests for an allergy to bananas. Please would 

you not send bananas into school with the children as part of their packed lunches until 

further notice. Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Attendance 

 
As you know attendance is a constant focus for our school Please ensure your child 

attends school every day unless they are genuinely ill. Further information is to follow 

about new regulations. 

 

Harvest Festival- Thursday 21st September 
 

Gifts of fruit, vegetables, food tins, tea, coffee, sugar, cereal or biscuits would be most 

welcome for our harvest collection.  Toiletries such as toothbrushes, soap and shampoo 

are also welcome.  Following our service these gifts will be taken to our local care home 

and the remainder will be sent to the People’s Kitchen. 

We would be grateful for any gifts to be sent into school by Wednesday 20th September 

so that a display can be arranged prior to the service. The service is at Lemington 

Methodist Church at 1.30pm 

 

School Meals 
The current cost of a school meal is £2.00 which must be paid at the school office every 

Monday or sent in an envelope with your child’s name and amount enclosed to the school 

office. 

 
School closes to children on Friday 20th October and reopens on Monday 30th 

October for the autumn half term break 


